

December 15, 2022

CeCe Bramlett, President San Diego Chapter Of APA PO Box 881523 San Diego, CA 92168-1523

Dear CeCe,

Season's Greetings!

During the holiday season, I am reminded of the extraordinary people who have helped make this community a better and kinder place to live. People like YOU. Passionate about alleviating hunger. Committed to learning more about the issues surrounding food insecurity.

Your gift of \$500 received 12/13/2022 eases the burden of those who must choose between food and other crucial needs, like medicine, electricity, gas for the car or childcare. Decisions that are not easy to make, especially during the holidays.

Thank you for making the holidays a little brighter for our neighbors in need.

When you give to the Food Bank, you take one worry off the plate of hungry individuals and families. You give the gift of nourishment. Yet, it is so much more than that. You bring joy to thousands of our neighbors!

May your holiday be filled with good cheer and extraordinary moments of joy.

Happy Holidays,

Gratefully.

Maureen Polimadei

Director of Individual Giving

Manuer Plinader

supporting the mission

PS – Thank you for providing the gift of many meals. May the spirit of the season fill your heart with happiness and gratitude.

No goods or services were received in exchange for this gift. This donation is tax-deductible to the fullest extent provided by law. The Jacobs & Cushman San Diego Food Bank is a not-for-profit, 501(c)(3) organization. Federal Tax ID: 20-4374795.

